RECEIVED

City of West Allis Attn: Mr. Paul Ziehler, Clerk Treasurer 7525 West Greenfield Avenue West Allis, WI 53214

JUN 2 1 2010

CITY OF WEST ALLIS CLERK/TREASURER

Joanne Stone J2107 S. 83rd 87rect WEST Allis, KII 53219

Dear Mr. Ziehler,

I am responding to the Notice of Hearing mailed out regarding the Special Use Permit being sought by *Get Them While They're Hot Tamales*, at 7525 West Becher Street.

There have previously been two catering businesses in that location. When catering trucks are parked in front of the building, close to the corner, it is next to impossible to see past the trucks to look for on-coming westbound traffic. In order to do so, you literally have to go half way into the eastbound lane before you can determine if it is safe to turn left.

We ask the Common Council and the business to consider this safety issue and take the necessary steps to ensure that residents of 83rd Street are not put in a dangerous situation.

Thank you in advance for your consideration of this request.

C: Mayor lailio Aldi Stubal School